
Dear Sirs

I have lived in Hadley Wood for nearly 50 years and was originally drawn to the locality 
because it was  surrounded by Green Belt; this is now being threatened by the proposed 
development., 

I object to ribbon development using Green Belt Land: Hadley Wood, Potters Bar & 
Enfield should continue to be separate.

Please therefore remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the Local 
Plan and retain the green belt status for the land.
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